
NOTICE 
 

Economic Regulation Authority Submission on the 
Review of Western Australia’s Water Service 

Legislation: Draft Report 
  

The Economic Regulation Authority has provided a submission to the Department of Water 
on its Review of Western Australia’s Water Services Legislation: Draft Report. 
The Economic Regulation Authority has provided a submission to the Department of Water 
on its Review of Western Australia’s Water Services Legislation: Draft Report. 

The Draft Report presents 22 recommendations to reform and consolidate water services 
legislation in Western Australia.   
The Draft Report presents 22 recommendations to reform and consolidate water services 
legislation in Western Australia.   

The Authority’s submission mainly addresses those recommendations that impact on the 
water services licensing scheme. 
The Authority’s submission mainly addresses those recommendations that impact on the 
water services licensing scheme. 

A copy of the submission can be obtained from the Authority’s web siteA copy of the submission can be obtained from the Authority’s web site. 
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